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Friday 6 January, 2017 

 Some key dates for your diary! 
Term Dates 
Spring Term 2017 
 
School re-opens  
January  
Friday 20 CSF U11 Schools Cup 
Football tournament  
Tues 24 Cluster Schools Sportshall 
Athletics Wymondham High School 
cl.4 
Thurs 26 Bring & Buy Sale 
Thurs 26 Stay & Play cl.1 
Tues 31 SNSSP Sportshall Athletics 
cl.4 
February 
Tues 7 Safer Internet Day 
Tues 7 Maths Morning 9-10 
(Parents in school seeing how we 
teach Mastery Maths) 
Half-Term Mon 13 to Fri 17 
Tues 21 CASMA school choir cl.3/4 
Rehearsal 
Mon 27 Book Week 
March  
Thurs 2 World Book Day  
Tues 14 Road Safety Y4 
Thurs 16 CASMA cl school choir 3/4 
performance 
Wed 22 Parents Meeting 4.30 – 
7.00 
Thurs 23 Parents Meeting 3.30 – 
6.00 
Mon 27 to Wed 29 Cl. 3 Residential 
trip to How Hill 
Thurs 30 Egg Drop Challenge 
Fri 31 Easter Service in All Saints 
Church  
Last day of Spring Term 
April 
Fri 14 Good Friday 
 
Summer Term 2017 
Tues 18 April School reopens  
May  
Mon 1 Bank Holiday  
Tues 2 Cl. 2 KS1 SATs 
Mon 8 Cl.4 KS2 SATs week 
Thurs 18 Science Day 
 

 

 

Safeguarding updates, Spring 2017 We will have many moments this 
new year that parents may want to capture on camera e.g. sporting 
events, Class 4 production, Leavers Assembly etc… Whilst the school 
supports this and allows children to be photographed, we ask parents 
not to post any pictures of the children on social media sites.  
Changing ready for after school clubs - The school has many clubs 
that take place after school, some of which the children may need to 
change into sports kit. In updating our safeguarding procedures we 
now have a policy in which parents must not enter into a classroom 

where children are changing. Children can be helped with their 
football boots outside the school building. 

 

Welcome back to school and a 
Happy New Year! A big thank 
you from all the staff for the 
many generous gifts received at 
the end of last term. We hope you 
had a lovely Christmas holiday! 

The school would like to 
recruit an additional 
governor to support it in 
ensuring continued high 
standards of educational 
achievement. The 
Governors are keen to 
recruit parents, members of 
the local community, local 
business people, early 
retired people – who will be 
committed to our school 
and its continued success. If 
you are interested in 
learning more about the 
governor’s role please 
contact the school. 

Bad Weather We always endeavour to keep the school open but 
should the weather force the school to close, County Hall is notified 
who then inform the local radio stations. Information can be 
obtained from Radio Norfolk - 95.1 and 104.1 FM. Radio Broadland - 
102.4 FM. Alternatively check the website at 
http://www.schools.norfolk.gov.uk/ 
and select ‘Emergencies’ and ‘Emergency School  
Closures.’ There will be a list of closed schools. The  
school website has a link to the County schools closure  
site under the Parents tab.  In the cold weather we warn parents to 
take particular care when walking on the playground as it gets icy 
and slippery. 

 

Notification of Road Closure at 
Meadow View, Church Road, 
Wreningham - The school has been 
notified of a road closure from the 16 
to the 27 January. The closure will 
affect Church Road in Wreningham 
(near the property ‘Meadow View’) 
and is to allow for a new water 
connection.  
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